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Dear Dr Pagliaro, 

I am delighted to learn that you accepted to write a report about the 
scientific quality of the thesis entitled "Design of acid heterogeneous 
catalysts for the production ofsecond generation biodiesel" which will 
be defended on April 26th 2013 at Rey Juan Carlos University in Madrid. 

Report for a non Spanish European doctor is compulsory to apply for the 
European Doctórate Award and you have been proposed due to your 
outstanding experience in the field of biomass conversión. 

This thesis has been supervised by myself and is included in an overall 
project dealing with the biofuels production. 

Let me take the opportunity to thank you again for your acceptance. 

With kind regards, 

Juan Antonia filero Hernández %CT7D 
Catedraticolpe Ingeniería Química 
Departamento de Tecnología Química y Ambiental 
Escuela Supirior de Ciencias Experimentales y Tecnología 
Universidad [Rey Juan Carlos de Madrid 
C/Tulipán s/n 
28933 Mostoles (Madrid) 
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